27 August 2020

Attendance: Ben Liechti, Jim Limback, Garret Carter, Perry Byerly, Tim Stroh, Joe Burnor and Adam Morton

6:02 PM Perry called the meeting to order and led The Pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes were approved.

The P&Z Board received an application for annexation of the property at 945 NE 105 Rd, Knob Noster. The board recommends acceptance of application and a Commitment of Intent to Annex be signed. Vote was unanimous with one abstained.

The board received a request from Andrew Barton to rezone property along the Highway 50 corridor from C-2 to R-3. After much discussion, the board unanimously voted to not recommend rezoning. The board wishes to keep the Highway 50 corridor zoned commercial for further economic development.

The board elected Zack Grove as the new Secretary of the P&Z Board.

Perry was re-elected for a second term as P&Z Chairman.

6:55 PM Meeting adjourned.